
 
St Patrick’s Social Evening:   A few tickets left for social evening this 
Saturday at 7.30pm. Some home-baking and raffle prizes would be much 
appreciated. 
 

    Please pray for our sick and housebound and for those who care for them: 
 

Lennox McDonald Walker (Edinburgh, aged 10), Ruby McLean, Eamonn 
Campbell, David Scott, Gail Frame (Prestwick), Ann Devlin, Patrick Doohan, 
Joseph Malone, John McLaughlin (USA), Tess Murray, Tom O’Brien, Joan 
Robson, Margaret Robertson, Claire Fox (Coatbridge), Eddie O’Neil, Robert 
Dunlop (OLOL), Andy Dunn, Cathy Kelly, Maureen Watson, Lisa Hewkins, 
Eileen Biggins, Cath Despard, Michael Todd, Kathleen Rourke, Ann Dillon, 
Christy Joyce (Dublin), Joseph Gallacher, Chiv Brown, Colum Maguire, Rosey 
McGeady, Clive Murdoch, Tom Fahey, Tomas McFarlane, Agnes Dowling, Mary 
Hoban, Liz Gallagher, Bernadette Coogans, Frank Coogans Lily Halleron, Nan 
Martin, Cathy Clark, Ann O’Neil, Rosina O’Neil, Andrea Waddell, Christopher 
Torrance, Frank Torrance, Sheila Torrance, Frank McCabe, Alice Nimmo, Jo 
Reilly, Marie Sydney, Patricia Williamson, Raymond Smith, Iain Norrie Junior, 
Margaret Steele, Anne Duffy, Rev Mgr Peter Smith, Betty Barbour,  Annie 
Flaherty, John Mc Adams, Emma Cunningham, Michael Convery. 
 
Anniversaries: Frances Smith, Mary McCaffery, James Stewart, Bobby Hughes,  
Desmond Dickson, Andrew McShane, Bill Kerr, Archie O'Connor. 

    
    1st Anniversary: Agnes Hastings (11th March).  
 

Recently deceased:  Anne KcKelvie, Patrick McMullen, Bill Paterson, Josephine     
Docherty nee Slorach (Australia), Nan Preston, Patrick McKenna (Cathcart). 

 

    Funeral Arrangements: 
 

1. R.I.P. Josephine Smith - Requiem Mass on Tuesday 13 March at 10am then 
onto Dalbeth Cemetery at 11.30am. 
 

2. R.I.P. William Stevenson:  Service in South Lanarshire Crematorium on 
Friday 16 March at 2pm. 
 

3. R.I.P. Annie Flaherty – to be arranged 
 

4. R.I.P. Ann Fraser – to be arranged. 
 

 
May their souls and the souls of all the faithful departed, 

through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen. 
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Sunday 11th March 2018 
4th Sunday in Lent Year B 

 
 

Masses 
Monday-Saturday 10.00am 

Tuesday and Thursday 7.00am 
 Saturday 6.00pm Vigil Sunday 

9.30am, 11.30am & 6pm 

  Stations of Cross and Holy 
Hour 

Thursday 7.00pm 
Confessions 

After Saturday morning and Vigil 
Mass, Holy Hour and on request 

Website www.sbek.org 
chapelhouse@sbek.org 

Twitter @StBrideEK 
bulletin@sbek.org 

Hall Bookings: Alfredo Chiappa tel. (01355) 230357 

http://www.sbek.org/
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mailto:bulletin@sbek.org


 
Feast Days:  Saturday 17 March, Saint Patrick. 
 
Weekday Masses and Holy Hour: 
Monday 12 March  Mass in the Parish Centre at 10am  
Tuesday 13 March   Mass in the Parish Centre at 7am 

and Requiem Mass in the Church at 10am 
Wednesday 14 March Mass in the Parish Centre at 10am  
Thursday 15 March Mass in the Parish Centre at 7am and 10am 
 Stations of the Cross in the Church at 7pm, 

followed by Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
Friday 16 March Eucharistic Service in the Parish Centre at 10am 
Saturday 17 March  Eucharistic Service in the Church at 10am 

 
Lenten Penitential Services in our deanery: 
20 March – St. Vincent's at 7pm. 
27 March – OLOL at 7pm. 
28 March – St. Bride's at 7pm. 
 
Lenten Talks: We welcome our friends from the village churches for Lenten Talks 
to be held in our Parish Centre each Sunday of Lent at 7.30pm. Please see poster at 
back of Church. All welcome. 
 
Contemplative Theology: reflecting on our faith in a prayer-filled environment, 
bearing fruit in action. The final meeting in the series will be in the Xavier Centre, 
Carfin on Thursday 15 March from 7.30 - 9pm. 
 
Pioneer Total Abstinence Association of the Sacred Heart: The National Council 
in Scotland will once again promote the “Short-Term Pledge for Lent”. Prayer 
leaflets are available at the back of the Church.  
 
Collections:  Last Sunday’s collection raised £1,247.67 for our parish, of 
which £503.85 was Gift Aided. The special collection raised £505.18 for diocesan 
needs. Next week we will be having special lenten collection for SCIAF. Thank you. 
 
Club 200 winner: this week’s £60 winner is Mary Leddy. Please collect your prize 
from the sacristy. 
For those who pay subscriptions 6 monthly by cash or cheque, we will be accepting 
subscriptions of £30 for April to September 2018. People will be available to receive 
subscriptions at Masses this weekend and next. Cheques should be made payable to 
St Bride’s Club 200. 
 
Church Heating: After Easter, there will be an open meeting to discuss the heating 
in our church. 
 

 
Pastoral Planning Team meets this Monday at 7.30pm. 

 
St. Bride's Ladies Phoenix Club meets this Monday 12th March at 
1.30pm. Our speaker, Kevin Smith, will be talking about 'Nostalgia.' 
Everyone welcome. Tea/coffe £2. 
 
 

For Our Children and Young People 
 
 
High School: Mass will be celebrated in the school oratory on Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday at 8.20am. 
 
Children’s Liturgy – The 4 week programme of Sacramental Preparation for 
Confirmation is at 9:30am in the Hall, while Children’s Liturgy continues. 
 
The next family Mass will take place on Easter Sunday.  
 
In the interests of safety: If young children need to use the toilets during Mass, 
please ensure that they are accompanied by a parent or responsible adult. Thank 
you. 
 
St Hilary’s: In preparation for their Confirmation and as part of their Pope Francis 
Faith Award journey, our Primary 6 and 7 pupils are hosting a community prayer 
service in the school. P7 led the reflective service last week and P6 will lead the 
service this Thursday 15 March at 1.30pm. The children have chosen to focus on 
the stories of the Prodigal son and the Feeding of the 5000. Both groups will come 
together for a singing celebration of Hymns on Friday 23 March at 10am. All 
welcome.  
 
St. Kenneth's:  This Monday at 7pm nearly 40 students of third year of St. 
Kenneth's Primary will receive sacrament of reconciliation. Please, pray for them. 
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